
 

 

 

Tetra Tech Rooney 
115 Inverness Drive East Suite 300 Englewood, CO 80112 

Tel +1.303.792.5911 |  tetratech.com 

January 13, 2025 
 
Haley B. Johansen, P.E. 
City Engineer 
Drainage Supervisor Development Review 
Aurora Water 
26791 E. Quincy Avenue 
Aurora, CO 80016 
 
Preliminary Drainage Letter for Denver Expansion Project - 10-inch Pipeline 
 
Dear Ms. Johansen, 
 
 
This is the preliminary drainage letter as required by the Public Works submittal process for the referenced 
project. Constructions plans for this project is included in this submittal. The preliminary drainage letter approval is 
required prior to civil plan approval. 
 
The Denver Expansion Project (DXP) is a 10-inch pipeline approximately 22.2 miles transporting refined products. 
The segment that goes through the City of Aurora starts west of the intersection of E Colfax Ave and N Hudson 
Rd and ends west of the intersection of E 72nd Ave and N Watkins Rd. DXP 10-inch Pipeline Exhibits is included 
as Attachment A in this letter. The pipeline does cross through floodplains along its route. FEMA FIRM Panels 
08001C0678J, 08005C0067L, 08005C0069L, 08005C0086L, 08005C0207K, and 0800460153H with the 
alignment are included as Attachment B in this letter. It is our understanding that work in the 100-year floodplain 
requires a Floodplain Development Permit which must be obtained prior to grading or construction with the 
floodplain. 

Construction of the pipeline within the City of Aurora will be open trench installation with the exception of 
bores/HDDs at the crossings shown below.  

Length (feet) Location Station 
669 I-70 & Colfax 289+62 to 296+31 
649 Railroad crossing north of I-70 & Colfax 304+30 to 310+79 
111 Crossing E 26th Ave and west N Hudson Rd 343+91 to 345+02 
95 Private road west of N Hudson Rd 435+15 to 436+10 

105 N Hudson Rd 462+96 to 464+01 
119 South of E 56th Ave 552+22 to 553+41 
95 East of N Hudson Rd crossing E 56th Ave 561+05 to 562+00 

111 E 72nd Ave 666+79 to 667+90 
 
Upon completion of the pipeline construction, the ground surface will be returned to the existing grades resulting 
in no permanent change to the current drainage patterns in the construction corridor. There is no impervious area 
being proposed within the City of Aurora.  

Please contact me at julian.le@tetratech.com or (303)705-0528 if there are any questions or you need additional 
information. 

Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Julian Le, P.E. 
Civil Engineer 
Tetra Tech Rooney 
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Attachment A 
 

Vicinity Map and Inset Exhibits 
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Attachment B 
 

FEMA FIRM Panels 08001C0678J, 08005C0067L, 08005C0069L, 08005C0086L, 08005C0207K, and 
0800460153H 
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